
 

 

 

 

 

Email to parents         26th November 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers. 

 

Thank you for bearing with us as we have launched remote learning and Google Classroom for KS3. 

Google Classroom as a platform has had some teething issues which our staff have done an amazing 

job at overcoming. Staff are posting work for students as per the KS3 and KS4 remote learning 

timetable. Students should follow the timetable for the completion of work each day. 

 

If you have any questions or queries about the use of Google Classroom please direct them to our 

pastoral leads. These are 

Y7 - Michelle Stephenson  

Y8-9 - Mattie McCarthy 

Y10-11 - Lorraine Walton 

 

Many thanks, 

Paul Walsh 

 

 

Paul Walsh: Headteacher 
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